fire/

November 13, 1996

Dear Stephen,

Have not talked with you lately. Hope you have fully recovered from all the activity of planning and finishing another great National Gymanfa.

My personal compliments, and those of the board, to you and Patricia, and to your committee for a job well done. The 1996 WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU in Utica, New York was superb, and we are constantly receiving positive comments.

Now that the dusy has cleared, there are a few items I need from you:

- 1) A listing of names and addresses of registrants who paid for life and annual memberships on the reservation form.
- 2) A complete listing of registrant names and addresses, (alpha).
- 3) Number of re-formatted hymnals sold.
- 4) Number of folk song books sold.

As you work toward finalizing everything, we will need to talk about your final statistical report and final audited financial report.

I look forward to receiving the above information as soon as possible.

Again, thanks for all you have done for the WELSH NATIONAL GYMAFA GANU and the Welsh community of Utica.

Sincerely,

Nelson L. Llewellyn, Executive Director

NLL/rr

CC PATRICIA DIVERS

aris murel Harro